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Dear  

Thank you for requesting information about Parking Charge Notices (PCN’s), which the 
Council received on 15 August 2014. Your request has been considered under the 
Freedom of Information Act 2000. 
 
You have requested the following information: 
 
I would require from Coventry City Council a full disclosure of all PCN’s issued to all 
vehicles in Kingscote Grove since March 2014. 
 
The Council advises 3 parking charge notices have been issued since March 2014 to 
vehicles in Kingscote Grove – 
 
• CV09460053 - issued 13 March 2014 at 10:51 for contravention code 01, the vehicle 

was parked in a restricted street during prescribed hours. The PCN was cancelled as 
the vehicle had broken down. 

• CV09464145 - issued 9 March 2014 at 10:35 for contravention code 27, the vehicle 
was parked in a special enforcement area adjacent to a dropped footway. The PCN 
was cancelled as insufficient evidence from the council.  

• CV10341007 - issued 2 August 2014 at 08:39 for contravention code 27, the vehicle 
was parked in a special enforcement area adjacent to a dropped footway. The PCN is 
currently outstanding. 

 
Please note, under the Re-Use of Public Sector Information 2005 Regulations you are 
free to use this information for your own use or for the purposes of news reporting.  
 
However, any other type of re-use under the Regulations, for example; publication of the 
information or circulation to the public, will require permission of the copyright owner and 
may be subject to terms and conditions. For documents where the copyright does not 
belong to Coventry City Council you will need to apply separately to the copyright holder. 
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If you wish to apply to reuse the information you have requested or have any other 
issues relating to this request please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
If you are unhappy with the outcome or handling of your request you should write to us 
within 40 working days of the date of this letter: 
 
Information Governance 
Council House, Room 21a 
Lower Ground Floor 
Earl Street, Coventry. 
CV1 5RR 
infogov@coventry.gov.uk 
 
If having done that you are still dissatisfied, the Information Commissioner can be 
contacted at: 
 
Information Commissioner’s Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire 
SK9 5AF 
 

Yours sincerely 

Maureen Hammond 
Business Support Officer  
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